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Musical Prelude
Words of Welcome:  
Announcements:  
Birthdays or Anniversaries
Call to Worship:
Blessing: 
Praise:
Worship:
Prayers of Adoration and Confession:                           
Children’s Story:                                Samuel listens (1 Samuel 2, 3)
Children’s Music:
Prayer for Guidance from the Holy Spirit:
Scripture Reading:                                            John 20: 19-23 (NIV)
Hymn:                                               “To God be the glory”  (DB 350)            
Message:

Closing Prayer:                 “Lord in your mercy”…”Hear our prayers”
Offering:                                                        “Joyful, joyful” (verse 1) 
Dedication:                                                                               Prayer
Hymn:               “Put peace in each other’s hands”  (DB 560, 1-3, 5)
Benediction and Verbal amen:                               “Forward in Faith”

The Announcements
Good morning We welcome all who have joined us today. Please 
join us following the service for a time of fellowship and refreshment 
in the hall downstairs.
The Trinity Group meets on Tuesday, April 9 at 2 p.m.
There will be a Board of Managers meeting this Wednesday, April 
10 at 7:30 p.m.
Financial update from Board of Managers:
Period: January to March 2024

Bank balance $70,628.  
Revenue: $32,812.81
Expenses: $33,235.37
       shortfall:      $422.56

Registration has now opened for Camp Kintail. You can see the 
list of the various camps on the website: campkintail.ca. If you need 
financial assistance to help send any of your children to camp, 
please submit a letter to the Christian Education and 
Congregational Life Committee. There is a mail slot for the 
committee outside of the secretary’s office.

Sunday, April 7, 2024

Sent with peace 
 for peace


